
 

 

 

To:    West Virginia University School of Dentistry 
Orthodontic Residency Applicants 

 

RE: New Policy Impacting Interview Selection 

Beginning in the 2016-2017 application cycle, to be considered for an interview with the 
West Virginia University School of Dentistry Department of Orthodontics, applicants must 
be applying exclusively to programs participating in the Postdoctoral Dental Matching 
Program.  We feel that participation in the Postdoctoral Dental Matching Program is fair, 
mutually beneficial, and ensures optimal outcomes for applicants and the Orthodontic 
program.  Hence, Orthodontic residency applicants must affirm that he or she has applied 
only to schools participating in the Match program. 

Are you applying exclusively to programs participating in the Match? 

     Yes          No         (select one) 

 

Applicant Name: ______________________________________________________ 
    First/Middle Initial/Last Name 
 
 
Signature: ________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
 
Date: ____________________________________ 
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